From: Blitz, Brad >

Sent: Thursday, November 11, 2021 7:12 PM

To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org>

Cc: 'Brad Blitz ( )'

Subject: RE: Communication concerning the compliance of the United Kingdom

Dear Fiona,

Many thanks for your email.

The Environmental Impact Assessment of 27 August 2021, consists of three volumes, divided into parts. There are very large files! I sent you via WeTransfer six files, but just in case, here is the link below:

https://wetransfer.com/downloads/746b30e5a47ed0bf8ad8f9a250f6287f20211111180719/70e4e5e2e6dd7d56289206a08269785320211111180741/67e5ba

Please advise if you require any further information.

Thanks again and best wishes, Brad

Professor Brad Blitz
Head of the Department of Education, Practice and Society
Professor of International Politics and Policy
UCL Institute of Education
20 Bedford Way
London WC1H OAL
United Kingdom

Tel.: Mobile: Skype:

Twitter: @ProfessorBlitz